
 
 
Recently, Great Yarmouth Borough Council celebrated the completion of the exterior of 
the new Marina Centre - which means the new state-of-the-art visitor destination is one 
step closer to opening its doors to the public in summer next year! 
 
Over the next couple of months, we want children and young people of all ages and 
abilities to submit their very own version of the Olympic torch in our latest art 
competition. Entries can either be as an individual or group and a first name and age is 
all the information needed to be added to each entry. 
 
The lucky winner will have their design sent to a fabricator, who will turn it into a torch! 
The torch will then travel around the borough in a relay race and attend activity days, 
sports day, fetes, and other exciting opportunities from mid-April 2022. The winner will 
also be invited to “pass the torch” over to our special guest who will be officially opening 
the new Marina Centre. 
 
Entries to the competition, which closes on Sunday 5 December, should be 
emailed to: marketing@great-yarmouth.gov.uk. 
 
To read more about what’s in the new centre, and even take a virtual tour of it, visit: 
https://www.great-yarmouth.gov.uk/golden-mile. 
 
Follow the Marina Centre’s new Facebook, Twitter and Instagram pages for all of the 
latest updates. 
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